
 

 

 

July 10, 2019 

 

Dear MUST Customers & Affiliates: 

MUST Safety with our partner UL/Pure Safety have been working for the past several months on 

enhanced performance and content upgrades to the 18 MUST Safety modules. 

The new modules utilize HTML 5 in eLearning which is the new industry standard.  This offers a 

mobile-friendly development method that delivers dynamic content, intuitive navigation, faster 

loading, and increased functionality across multiple browsers, devices and screen sizes. 

MUST Safety module upgrades have several benefits including: 

• Shorter total viewing time (7.33 hours vs. 10 hours) 

• Module viewing available via Tablet device (smart phone not recommended) 

• Up to date Safety Standards 

• No flash player needed for Module viewing 

All are designed to increase the user experience and efficiency in taking the modules.  The 

current 18 Modules will appear to the user with the same course name as the current modules (no 

change). 

The new modules will be live beginning July 14, 2019.     Any employees currently in the 

process of taking the MUST modules need to complete their work in the current module prior to 

July 14, 2019 before the system change-over.   Work on partially completed modules will not be 

saved after July 14, 2019. 

The following documents detail the minimum and recommended System Requirements for 

utilizing the new modules.  Please contact the MUST Office if you have questions. 

We’re looking forward to launching the enhanced MUST Modules and continue to strive to 

deliver the best safety awareness and drug testing services in the construction industry. 

Questions?  Please contact the MUST Office at 248-352-9810 or email us at 

wrichardson@mustonline.org. 

 

     

Pat Devlin       Donna Pardonnet 

MUST Labor Co-Chair    MUST Management Co-Chair 
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